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Science Week 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We will be holding a whole school Science Week from 14th March. The theme for this year is 

Growth. Children will learn about all sorts of growth, including buildings, eco-friendly behaviours, 

animals and even how we can grow plants on Mars! Across the school, we will also take part in 

other STEM activities to celebrate science, technology, engineering and mathematics.  

Growth 

After the success of last year’s live online sessions with the National Farming Union, every class 

will once again take part in sessions to explore the Great British countryside and meet the 

people who look after its landscapes, animals, and farms.  

In Early Years and Key Stage 1, children will learn all about minibeasts, where they live, and 

their special role in British farming.  

In Key Stage 2, children will learn about the life cycles of animals, by meeting some real-life 

Belted Galloway calves (and maybe even seeing some lambs being born)! They will also learn about 

the relationship between farming and climate change.  

 

Whole School Enquiry- Biscuit Bonanza 

The whole school will be taking part in a scientific enquiry to investigate a very important 

question- which biscuits are best for dunking? Each class will plan and carry out their own 

enquiries to answer this question!  

 

Science at home 

If you would like to participate in Science Week at home, follow the links below for some great 

ideas for investigations for the whole family:                                        

Home | WowScience - Science games and activities for kids  

All SuperStar challenges (crestawards.org) 

ExpeRimental | The Royal Institution: Science Lives Here (rigb.org) 

We would love to hear about however you choose to investigate science at home.  

Thank you for your support and we look forward to an exciting Science Week 2022! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Gleghorn                    

Science Coordinator    
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